
March Newsletter 

*Costume Balances are being put on your parent portals. Please go in and pay them. If 
your balance is not paid by March 15th, it will automatically be taken with your monthly 
fees. 

*Costumes are starting to come in. No costumes will be sent home until balances are 
paid. 

*PICTURE DATES: Saturday April 1st and Sunday April 2nd and Friday April 28th and 

Sunday April 30th.  

      This is an optional feature we will offer you. If you wish to have your dancer’s picture 
in our recital program, their picture must be taken on one of these days listed. The 

sitting fee to have pictures done are as follows: 

                         1 COSTUME-$5.00 

                         2 COSTUMES-$8.00 

                         3 or more COSTUMES-$10.00 

This payment is due at the time of picture being taken in cash or check form (made out 
to CSPA) I will pay our photographer with one check. 

*Sign up sheet for pictures will go up MONDAY MARCH 13TH. The studio doors open 

at 2:45pm. You can come in and sign up to have your dancers pictures taken. 

*2023 DANCE SPECTACULAR IS June 9th at 7:30PM and June 10th at 1:30 AND 
7:30PM 

*CSPA DANCE AND ACRO TEAM TRYOUTS will be held Sunday April 16th at the 
following times: 

     5-6PM-Dance Team for ages 6-12 

     6-7PM-Acro Team for all ages 

     7:45-8:45PM-Dance Team for ages 13 and up 

*Important Dance Spectacular papers will be available for downloading starting the 
week of March 20th. This will include program ad paper, souvenir show t-shirt, DVD 
Show orders, etc. Please check our Website for these papers. WE WILL NOT BE 
SENDING THEM HOME THIS YEAR!! 



*Please make sure you order your tights for the show through the studio so all dancers 
have the same color. Thank you! 

*The studio will be closed Friday April 7th for Easter Break. Classes will resume 

Monday April 10th. 

*With the show coming up soon, please make sure your dancer is attending all their 
classes (unless otherwise sick) so they are not behind and will know the dance they 

need to know for the year end show. 

*Show Rehearsals will be MAY 30, 31, JUNE 1 at the studio and JUNE 6, 7, 8 at the 

school. More detailed information will be given out soon.  

*Look for our summer classes/camps schedule coming out this week! 

 


